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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week the Year 4 children went on an educational visit to 
Mission Out, an outdoor adventure centre. The children had an 
amazing time participating in team building activities, jumping 
from heights, rafting and much more. Have a look at some of the 
photos and we look forward to taking other children in future 
years. The children were so well behaved and represented our 
school community really well. The staff at the centre said they 
were a delight to have for the day. As a school we are aware that 
the cost of trips can be challenging for parents with the cost-of-
living crisis. This is what has led us to making the decision that 
each year group will have one trip a year that is not directly linked 
to the curriculum but enhances the primary education experience 
for them. Visits include outdoor adventure centres, the seaside, the 
zoo amongst others. We hope that you will see the benefits these 
visits have on your children whilst keeping the costs as low as 
possible. Thank you for your support and generous donations 
towards school visits to allow the visits to take place. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

Book Fayre – after 

school from 

Monday 13th May – 

Thursday 16th May 

 

AM – St John’s Got 

Talent – Friday 

24th May 

 

School Closed for 

Bank Holiday –

Monday 6th May, 

reopens Tuesday 

7th May 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 24th May 

 

School Closed for 

Inset Day – 

Monday 3rd June 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 19th July 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 3rd 

September  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RSE (Relationship and Sex Education): 

We are wanting to amend the policy now that we have older 

children in school and in future Year 5 and 6 children. The next 

date for the working party to meet is Thursday 2nd May at 9am. 

We are encouraging more parents and carers to join and give their 

input. If you would like to join the group, then please ring the 

school office. All welcome. 

NSPCC assemblies and workshops: 

This week all children have watched NSPCC assemblies streamed 

over the internet. These will help to keep all our children safe. Next 

week, Year 2 children will be accessing a workshop, provided by 

NSPCC volunteers. 
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Weekly Attendance 

PTA Meeting: 

We will be having a PTA meeting on Wednesday 1st May at 9am. Please come and join us to 

discuss upcoming school events! This includes the summer fayre and Father’s Day. 


